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WELCOME NOTE

Dear colleagues,

We are honored to invite you to Osteosynthese International 2018 Annual Meeting of the Gerard Küntscher Society, which will take place in Poznan, Poland from 6th to 8th of September 2018.

With the theme of “Intramedullary nails near joints – innovation and extending indications”, this year’s meeting will consider an issue of fractures localized near joints. We are convinced that this difficult medical problem can be solved with us of new intramedullary nails  and improved special surgery techniques. We would like to dedicate a significant part of our congress to calcaneal fractures. Treating those have long been causing a lot of troubles, and that is why we would like to throw some light on this issue. 

Thanks to scientific support coming from a number of outstanding specialists, we will show new possibilities within an area of universally praised intramedullary techniques. Many amongst invited guests have agreed to lead workshops, such as  tips and trick proximal femur fractures, proximal humeral fractures, and calcaneal fractures. Together with invited companies, we will show the latest implants and suggest solutions. It is our intention that the Congress will include a large amount of  relevant  theoretical and practical knowledge. We are looking forward to welcoming both colleagues with years of professional experience and those, who have just started their professional careers. For these younger surgeons, we prepared special congress fee in cooperation with the Federation of Orthopaedic and Trauma Trainees in Europe FORTE 
We invite  you  to Poznan, the birthplace of Polish orthopaedics and a vibrant, university city with rich history. We are sure that your stay in this modern centre of Western Poland, a thriving industrial and commercial hub, will be an opportunity for you to experience the traditional Polish cordiality and hospitality. Looking forward to welcoming you in Poznan,
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